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Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Norway and thanks for the presentation of the national report.
We positively assess steps taken by Norway towards implementation of the recommendations of the previous review cycle.
We commend Norway for implementing new Children Act that further strengthens their protection, and for extensive work in preventing and combating violence against women and domestic violence.
Georgia also welcomes Norway’s approach as regards the identification of trafficking victims and efforts for ensuring their assistance.
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Kingdom of Norway:

· To advance its national mechanisms for combating violence against children, their abuse and serious neglect.
· To intensify efforts aimed at improving provision of services to vulnerable groups experiencing domestic violence and substance abuse.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Norway successful review.
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